
Principal’s Report 
 
Kaya everyone, 
 
A BIG thank you to everyone who attended our Open School Council 
meeting on Tuesday 22/8/23 – the feedback was very positive. The 
combination of the meeting and opening the classrooms for the community 
was successful. Thank you to Sara Sills and Rhianna Watts for sharing the 
answer to the age-old question “What did you do at school today?” The 
answer is definitely not “Nothing”, especially in our neck of the woods. 
 
 
Our appreciation to Kate and Barn for their very generous donations to 
cover the catering for our sausage sizzle, and a thank you to Rawlo for 
once again manning the BBQ! It was terrific to see some of our future 
families attending, there certainly is something in the air in Mungy at the 
moment with a few new arrivals for 2024 being announced.  
 

Congratulations to the families expecting new additions. 
 
 
On a serious note, you may have noticed that staff are reverse parking at 
the front of the school. This is the result of a road safety audit that I 
completed with Jill Fitzpatrick recently. Reverse parking allows us more 
visibility when leaving the carpark. As a result of the audit, I have 
contacted the Shire of Ravensthorpe to install solar powered school zone 
signs and mark the bus bay more clearly. Our community need to be 
mindful that we now have children walking and riding to school. I remind 
you that the speed limit on Budjan Street is 40km 7.30 – 9.00am and 2.30 
– 4.00pm. 
 
 
Information about swim week has now been finalised and I will be sending 
the info pack home on Monday 28/7/23.  
 
 
Wendy Hughes 
A / Principal 
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Term 3, 2023 

Book Week Assembly – 

Thursday 31st August from 

9-10am 

 

Father’s Day Nature Play 

Creation – 12:30 onwards 

on Tuesday 5th September  

 

 

  



School Events occurring soon 

 

 

  

Book Week costume ideas straight from 

google 



  



From Mrs. Sills & Students 
 

Wow these past 3 weeks have just flown. We have been extremely busy learning these past few weeks, with 
lots of fun excursions and adventures as well. In class joined the Science week theme of Innovation by 
creating a written text of student choice – Hailey chose to write a story like she was dropped into the future 
and saw new innovations, whereas William, Oscar, Izzy and Cohen decided to be innovators themselves and 
create their own innovation for the future. These will be displayed in the classroom once completed. In 
Maths we have investigated 3D objects and have learnt how to describe the features and 2D shapes that 
make up the 3D object. Students have created 3D representations of their chosen shape using matchsticks 
and blu tack before using 2D shapes to trace around and create their shapes net. They have continued this 
knowledge by creating their own 3D creation and have built them using 3D nets provided. Next in our shape 
knowledge we will be learning more about pyramids and prisms and the significance of these shapes in 
history.  
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 

 

Superhero’s Day by William 

 

On the 16th Munglinup and Cascade had superhero’s day. First, we had an early recess, when 

Cascade arrived. Next the Ravensthorpe Police came to the school and spoke to us all. They got to 

park on the basketball court because of the rain. We all got to see their tools and where they hold 

criminals.  

 

Next Rawlo, Munglinup Bush Fire Ranger Volunteer. Rawlo showed us what they wear and 

explained why. Rawlo also showed us the water cannon and let us in the fire truck to learn about 

the sirens and lights.  

 

After that, St Johns ambo man Mr. Kirk came and showed us some of the CPR tools and how to do 

CPR. It was really cool, and we had to complete CPR to the beat. Then we had lunch.  

 

After lunch we had NAIDOC activities. We read Dreamtime Stories with Miss Cathy, painted 

aboriginal symbols onto hands with Mrs. Watts and learnt before playing some aboriginal games 

with Mr. Weckert and Mrs. Sills. The 5/6 boys went first in the St Johns van in the 5/6s group and 

then the girls.  

 

It was a fantastic day. We would like to thank all the volunteers who came and presented to us as 

well as our teachers for setting up and running the day.  

 



  

NAIDOC Week by Hailey 

 

On the 18th of August 2023 the entire of Esperance schools went to the NADOC Week celebration that 

was organised by Mrs. Wiggins in town at the Inner Sports Stadium. There was a lot happening!!!! The 

first activity that the Munglinup students participated in having a little snack after the long bus drive. 

After our snack we had a short play, then they joined Cascade, Salmon Gums and Scaddan in soccer. 

After we had all played Soccer for a while of soccer we stopped and played Frisbee. After sport we all 

went to have lunch. When having lunch, we ALL saw that they were selling hotdogs, so we all lined up 

in hopes we would get one. Not everyone did but those who did said they were delicious. We then went 

inside to learn more. We started with learning more about aboriginal land and how they take care of it. 

Whilst doing this, staff came around, trying to find those who did not get a hotdog before. They were 

DELICIOUS. After learning more about plants and the land we all went to the reading egg. OOOOOh 

All the students got to make music whilst an adult was reading. We were creating the sound effects. 

Finally!! What all the students were all excited about……. THE BISCUITS. We got to decorate some 

biscuits with sprinkles, M&Ms and other treats. Then we got to enjoy the biscuits. Unfortunately, our 

time ran out and Munglinup said goodbye to everyone and drove the bus back to school. 

 

When speaking to my friends they gave great feedback. Everyone had an AMAZING day.  

 



Fun in Mrs. Watts’ Classroom! 



Munglinup Primary School       Term 3 2023 Updated 21/7/23 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
1 

17/7 
Welcome Back! 
 
 
 

18/7 
To Jerdacuttup 
PS – Red Cross 
Pillowslip 
program 

19/7 20/7 21/7 
Carpets being 
laid 
To Cascade PS 

 
2 

24/7 
P & C Meeting 
3pm 
 

25/7 26/7 
The Box Show 
Esperance 

27/7 28/7 
To Cascade PS 

 
3 

31/7 
 
Golf 
 

1/8 2/8 3/8 
Wendy to 
Mallee Principal 
meeting 

4/8 To Cascade 
PS 
 
Newsletter 

 
4 
 

 

7/8 
Student council 
meeting 
Golf 
 

8/8 
Senior Mallee 
student day 

9/8 
 
 

10/8 
Wendy to ESRN 
meeting 

11/8 
To Cascade PS 
 

 
5 

14/8 
Sara at Junior 
Mallee Teacher 
Day 
Golf 
 
Science Week  

15/8 16/8 
Superhero/NAID
OC day at 
Mungy with 
Cascade PS 

17/8 18/8 
Esperance 
NAIDOC day 
(Wendy – Sara 
at Senior Mallee 
Teacher Day) 

 
6 

21/8 
School 
Development 
Day – no 
students 

22/8 
Open School 
Council Meeting 
4.30 and 
community BBQ 

23/8 
 
 

24/8 
 
Wendy in Perth 
P/L 

25/8 
To Cascade PS 
Wendy in Perth 
P/L 
Newsletter 

 
7 

28/8 
Student 
Leaders to 
Esperance Shire 
Council 

29/8 30/8 31/8 
Book Week 
Assembly 
French teacher 
visit 

1/9 
To Cascade PS 
 

 
8 

4/9 
Student council 
meeting 
 
Golf 
 

5/9 
Father’s Day 
sausage sizzle 
Nature Play 
construction day 

6/9 
 
 

7/9 
Wendy to ESRN 
meeting 

8/9 
Numero 
Challenge in 
Esperance 
 

 
9 

11/9 
Golf 
P&C 3pm 

12/9 13/9 14/9 
School Council 
Training - 
Esperance 

15/9 
To Cascade PS 
 
Newsletter 

 
10 

18/9 
Swim Week 
Esperance 

19/9 20/9 21/9 22/9 
 
 
 



Uniform List and Order Form 
 
 *Prices may vary throughout the year. 

 
 
 

 
  Polo T-Shirts  (4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14)       $25.00 
  Polo fleece Jumpers (4,6,8,10,12,14Y,14S,16Y,16M18L, XL, XXL)   $25.00 
  Leavers Shirt           $50.00 
  Leavers Jacket           $95.00 
  Hats             $20.00 
   

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

---------- 

Uniform Order Form 
 
Name:      _________________________________ 

Contact number: ______________________ 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION QTY TOTAL 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
TOTAL OF ORDER: ____________ 

 
For any uniform enquiries please email the P&C munglinuppc@gmail.com  
 

Direct Debit - Munglinup Primary School P&C Association   

BSB:    036-150 

Account Number:  640171 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Office Use Only 
 
Date Order Received: ______________________   Payment Received:  ______________________ 

 

Payment by: Cheque ❑ Cash ❑    Uniforms Delivery Date:  ________________________  

mailto:munglinuppc@gmail.com


 
  



  



 

 
  





 
 


